
 
 
 
 
 
 

 ISC 2025              Stichting Scoutevents 

 

First newsletter 
Delfzijl, 21 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Scouting Friends, 
 
This is the first information letter for the ISC 2025 in the Netherlands. In this letter, you will find 
details about the location, confirmed dates, camp fee, registration, and much more! 
 
Dates 
The ISC 2025 will take place from Wednesday, 30 July to Friday, 8 August 2025. The exact arrival 
and departure times will be announced later. 
 
Location 
We will be using the ice rink grounds in Delfzijl, the same location as in 2015. This site, located in 
the middle of a forest, offers plenty of space for our campsite and activities. The center of Delfzijl 
is a short distance from this area, as is the historic town of Appingedam. 
 
The coordinates are 53.322846, 6.902119. 
 
Camp Fee 
To cover the costs of the location, activities, and provisions, we charge a fixed camp fee per 
participant. This fee has not yet been finalized but we aim to keep it no higher than €220 
(currently 1640 DKK or 205 CHF) per participant. 
 
Theme  
Of course, there will also be a fun theme! We’re keeping it a surprise for now and will reveal it at a 
later time. 
 
Communication 
We will keep you updated on developments in the coming months through more of these 
newsletters. Want to review everything at your own pace? You can find all the information on our 
website, where even more details will be shared soon: https://www.isc2025.nl/. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Ronde, Arnoud van Duren and Thomas Agterberg 
Organization ISC 2025  
 
 

https://www.isc2025.nl/

